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Sun cream and sun hat policy

When the weather is hot it is our policy to apply sun cream with parent/carer’s prior written permission.

We also actively encourage children to wear sun hats to protect them from the sun.

Parents are requested to send their child to playgroup with a suitable sunhat when needed.

Parent/carers need to complete a sun cream permission form prior to the sun cream being applied, should the type of sun cream change, a new form will need to be completed.

It is the parent’s responsibility to send in each session the child’s sun cream, in the original container clearly labelled with the child’s name.
This must be handed to a member of staff.

Staff will apply the sun cream using medical gloves for hygiene reasons.

The sun cream will be returned at the end of the session, or sent to Nursery to be collected when you collect your child.

This policy was adopted at a meeting of Llanddulas playgroup.

Held on…………………..signed……………………………….

